

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

ERNIE ORGERA

LAND USE BUREAU CHIEF RALPH BLESSING Tel: (203) 977-4714

CITY OF STAMFORD ZONING BOARD LAND USE BUREAU

888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD P.O. Box 10152 STAMFORD, CT 06904 -2152

The Hon. Matthew Quinones President, Stamford Board of Representatives 888 Washington Blvd, 4th fl. Stamford, CT 06901

June 8, 2018

RE: Petition to Board of Representatives in Opposition to Zoning Board Approval #217-01

Dear President Quinones,

Following up on my communication from June 6, 2018 I am submitting to you a complete copy of our file on Zoning Board Approval #217-01 for your review. As you know we have received on June 4, 2018, and referred to you a petition to overturn the Zoning Board's approval of Application #217-01, in conformance with Stamford Charter Section C6-40-9.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this matter. Sincerely,

Ralph Blessing

City of Stamford Land Use Bureau Chief

cc. (Letter only)

James Minor, City of Stamford Law Department

Mr. Steven Grushkin, Esq., Representative for the Petitioner

Ms. Lisa Feinberg, Esq., Representative for the Applicant

Mr. Thomas Mills, Chair, City of Stamford Zoning Board

Ms. Teresa Dell, Chair, Stamford Planning

RECEIVED

JUN 0 8 2018

BY: VIL TIME 11:10 am

BOARD OF REPRESENTATIVES

RECEIVED

8.02 R 0 MMI

BOARD OF A DPRESSMIATIVES